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Dear parents and carers,

As the cold weather has well and truly set in, classes had the chance this
week to enjoy some time in the snow that settled on the field area. We
had some sensible snowball fights before it all turned too icy. 

We had some visitors from our Trust in this week who met with our
children and spoke to them about their learning. Children showed Mr
Williams and Mr Lloyd the work they had been doing for their topics in
class and really impressed our visitors with their knowledge and
understanding. 

PEN LICENCEPEN LICENCE
Well done to some children in year six
who have been working hard towards
earning their pen licence. This means
that they can write using pen (or pencil)
in all lessons -aside from mathematics. If
you think you could earn a pen licence,
please see Mrs Blackwell or Mrs Black. 



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

STAR OF THE
WEEK

STAR OF THE
WEEK

Reception  - Hewad
Year 1 - Della

Year 2 - Cheyanne
Year 3 - Rose

Year 4 - Vanessa
Year 5 - Jessica
Year 6 - Malek 
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WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe
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WAY

THE ROSCOE
WAY

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

We had visitors in school this week
who expressed how cheerful our

children are! 
Keep following the Roscoe way! 

Year 6
99.3% !

Our attendance has taken a drop this week and
is at 95.9%. Please refer to our winter viruses
letter on dojo and text, for guidance on how
school can support you in getting your child

into school over the winter season. Can I remind
all parents to please sign children in at the main
office if you arrive after the gates have closed.

Learning begins at 8.45 so please make sure
your children are in school every day, on time. 



JOINING IN WITH LEARNINGJOINING IN WITH LEARNING
. After our very successful and very well attended, Early Years

Room on the Broom stay and play session, Mrs Love Kelly (our
Parental Engagement Lead) will be arranging sessions across

school. These are fantastic opportunities for parents or carers to
come in to school and join in with their children's learning
activities. We will send dates out for these sessions soon

SUGAR AWARENESS WEEK SUGAR AWARENESS WEEK 

SHAKESPERE SHAKESPERE 
Year five were very lucky this
week to have the English lead
from North Liverpool Academy
visit us and teach us about
MacBeth. The children had  a
brilliant time!

. This week has been sugar awareness week in school. Last
week each child was provided with a water bottle to be
used during school to cut out sugary drinks during
school time. Our nursery and reception classes were
visited by our school health team who helped us
understand the importance of brushing our teeth! 



13th December 

Church Service 

12th December 

Christmas Jumper
Day 

18th December 

Year 3 and Year 4
Christmas Show 

16th December 

Reception & Nursery
Christmas Show 

17th December 

Year 5 & Year 6
Christmas Show 

19th December 

Year 1 And Year 2
Christmas Show 

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

Please wrap up warm and have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jones and the the Roscoe Team. 

2nd-5th December

Book Fair

5th December 

Year 3 World
Museum Trip 

13th December 

ASD Coffee Morning
 

Abby - Year 6 
Rubi-Skye - Year 5 
Darcie - Year 4
Bria - Year 4
Thomas Hall - Year 1

Tessa - Reception 
Scarlett - Nursery 
Meadow - Nursery 



3.45pm -
5.00pm

SAMPLE MENU ITEMS IN THE SCHOOL CANTEEN

FESTIVE TREATS & SURPRISES ALONG THE WAY

SPECIAL WALK AROUND OUR NEW FOREST AREA

WALK AROUND OUR CLASSROOMS FROM NURSERY TO
YEAR 6

0151 226 1536
www.roscoeliverpool.co.uk

Wednesday 11th December
2024

Roscoe Primary School 
Open evening 






